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STATEMENT BY EUGENE MEYER, GOVERNOR OF THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD.

For immediate release. | April 20, 1931,

My attention has been called to the continued discussion of
Governor Norman's recent visit to Washington. This discussion has
contained much conjecture and the intihation,,frequently reiterated,
of a secrecy and mystery surrounding his conferences here. Inas-
much as I have had numerous inquiries concerning it, let me repeat
that there is no secret, there is no mystery, connected with his
conferences. No understandings resulted from them, and the lack
of information is due simply to the fact thet there was nothing of

general interest or importance to disclose.
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